
  

   

 

29 April 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 11 English / English Literature: Revision Sessions 

We’d just like to remind you that the English Department will be offering two ‘Big Breakfast’ 
revision sessions; these will take place in the Drama Studio directly before the Literature and 
Language exams this summer. Times for these sessions are as follows, ending just before the 
start of the exams at 9.00 am. 

23 May for Literature - 8.00am – 8.45am  
07 June for Language - 8.00am – 8.45am  

 
Last year, over a hundred boys from Year 11 attended each session, with a vast majority reporting, 
after the exam, that they’d found the sessions incredibly useful. 

In addition, past papers and mark schemes for the iGCSE English and English Literature exams 
are now available on the school website.  Just go into ‘Curriculum’, ‘English’, and then click on the 
‘Students’ Resources’ button. 

The diagram on the next page is a reminder of how your son can prepare for English Language 
and Literature. Please do not hesitate to contact me by email if I can be of any further assistance. 

Many thanks 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

Twitter: @BWSEnglish



  
   

 

 


